COVERING CONFIDENTIAL Foreign and Commonwealth Office London SW1A 2AH 18 July, 1984 Prime Plimite CDP, 0/7. Dear Charles, Anglo-Spanish Relations: Greetings from King of Spain

> I enclose a copy of a letter from our Ambassador to Spain, Lord Gordon Lennox, recording his presentation of credentials to King Juan Carlos on 5 July.

As you will see, the Ambassador had a relaxed and friendly conversation with the King, who demonstrated his usual close and warm interest in the state of Anglo-Spanish relations. The Ambassador was asked to convey King Juan Carlos's best wishes to the Prime Minister (paragraph 9). We are taking separate action with Buckingham Palace.

Yours ever, Colin Budd

(C R Budd) Private Secretary

C D Powell Esq 10 Downing Street

CONFIDENTIAL



ce:PC

## 10 DOWNING STREET

From the Private Secretary

23 July, 1984

## ANGLO-SPANISH RELATIONS: GREETINGS FROM

## KING OF SPAIN

The Prime Minister has read with interest Lord Gordon Lennox's letter recording his presentation of credentials to King Juan Carlos on 5 July.

0

C.R. Budd, Esq.,
Foreign and Commonwealth Office.

CONFIDENTIAL